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JOHN PILSWORTH <johnlinda700@msn.com> 
To: "publiccomment@mcpsmt.org" <publiccomment@mcpsmt.org> 

Dear Missoula County School Board members, 

Public Comment <publiccomment@mcpsmt.org> 

Sat, Oct 5, 2024 at 2:30 PM 

As a retired elementary teacher who will always support education levies, I am asking you to please reinstate the position 
of Fine Arts director. This position is so important to the maintenance and continued success of Missoula's excellent fine 
arts curriculum. A viable fine arts program is key to educating the whole child and can be the deep connection that keeps 
a student learning. 

Thank you, 

Linda Pilsworth 

Johnlinda 700@msn.com 

700 Woodford St. 

Missoula, MT 59801 
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